
 

March 22, 2023 

Dear Members of the Muslim-American Community, 

Peace and blessings to you all. I am delighted to join you in celebrating the sacred month of 

Ramadan. I know many families in the Massachusetts 7th and beyond will be fasting from dawn 

to dusk, giving charity, and supporting their communities during this blessed month, all while 

maintaining their work, social, and familial obligations. I thank you all for these efforts, which 

embody the very meaning of service and being a good neighbor.  

As a woman of faith, I deeply respect the spiritual journey that many Muslims embark on to 

grow closer to their faith during this month. I pray that this Ramadan is restorative and joyful as 

you reconnect with loved ones and stand in prayer during the night. I am honored to represent 

such a diverse and active Muslim community and wish you all a rewarding Ramadan ahead.  

Ramadan Mubarak! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ayanna Pressley 

Member of Congress 

 


